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From: John Bryant <jabsutrade@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 18, 2010 3:10 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>; cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Subject: REGULATION OF RETAIL FOREX

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

| HAVE A MARGIN ACCOUNT ( 1:100 ) AT FXDD, A FOREX USA BROKER. |
AM SO VERY HAPPY THIS AMOUNT OF MARGIN IS SAFE AND SO
PROFITABLE TO ME FOR MY TRADING TO SUPPLEMENT MY INCOME. |
AM A SENIOR CITIZEN AND ANY REDUCTION IN MARGIN WOULD
GREATLY BE DETRIMENTAL TO ME AND MY WHOLE FAMILY. WE DO NOT
NEED OUR GOVERNMENT TO INTERFERE MORE WITH OUR LIVES.

PLEASE DO NOT LOWER THIS MARGIN AND MORE SO FINANCIALLY
HURT MY FAMILY.

THANKS SO VERY MUCH.
SINCERELY,

JOHN BRYANT
RENO, NV 89509



